Dear Families,

Please share any new information or concerns that you have about your child.  You have valuable insight that will help us provide the best environment for learning.  We would like to continue the partnership between home and school begun last year.  Please fill in this form and send it to school with your child by Monday, September 19, 2011.  

Thank you!  Ms. Thwaites and Mrs. Scott

 
Contact Information
 
Student’s name ___________________________
Parent/Guardian Information

	Name
	Phone(s)

	
	

	
	


Whom should I contact to discuss your child and when is the best time to reach you?
_______________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________
New information (concerns, needs, favourite activities etc.)
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Thank you for your time!  We look forward to working with you again this year!
